August 18 2011



The Window
223 South Main Street
Goshen, IN 46526
574-533-9680


Re: press release

To Whom It May Concern,
[bookmark: _GoBack]We here at The Window have received a very generous donation from Sorg Dodge, owners Randy and Toby Sorg of Goshen and a private individual on August 15, 2011. Randy Sorg presented this amazing vehicle to our Director Ed Swartley and Jane Swihart Farrell our Board Treasurer. 
The Window has for many years provided the basic daily necessities to the Goshen Community. We have four main ministries that we offer the community including, Katie’s Kitchen, Clothing Closet, Meals on Wheels and the Food Pantry. 
After our last delivery vehicle left several people stranded we had to retire the vehicle and start using our own. Sorg Dodge hearing of our need for a replacement, quickly stepped up and with the help of a private individual requesting their trade in go to The Window, we are now back on the road to helping those in need in Goshen.  We are continually amazed at the generosity of our city and the willingness to come together for the betterment of our community.

pictured left to right,  Jane Swihart Farrell (Board Treasurer) The Window, Ed Swartley (Director) The Window, Randy Sorg (Owner) Sorg Dodge




